HB0785 Freedom to Read Act

Oppose

Dear Committee Members,

The name of the bill should read "Freedom to Read Porn Act," or "Freedom to Read Age-Inappropriate Materials Act." Why not call this out for what it really is? No one is banning books. Parents just want to allow their kids to be kids and not be drawn in to adult or sexual content before they are ready, and not have this material constantly thrown in their faces in schools and public libraries. It is clear by the brightly colored illustrations of sex acts and rainbow book covers that there is a concerted effort to draw children into the content. This is another sick bill that was meant to allow early sexualization of kids. Please OPPOSE.

Peggy Williams

Severna Park

D31